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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE OF TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 
 

(September 14, 2004) 
 
 In the Notices of Technical Conference issued August 27, 2004 and September 8, 
2004, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission announced that it would host a 
technical conference on Friday, September 24, 2004 to discuss a petition for rulemaking 
submitted by the American Wind Energy Association (AWEA) related to the adoption of 
certain requirements for the interconnection of large wind generators.   
 

In those notices parties interested in speaking at the conference were asked to file 
their requests through an on-line form on the FERC web site. However, technical 
difficulties resulted in the loss of information from several speaker requests. 
  

Parties who filed speaker requests are therefore asked to resubmit their requests by 
contacting Sarah McKinley at 202-502-8368 or at sarah.mckinley@ferc.gov. 
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